
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, September 4
th

: There will be no youth meetings. 

 

Wednesday, September 7
th

:  4:00 – 5:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho (K –5
th

 grade) will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, September 9
th

, 7:30 A.M. – The Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

 

*************************************************************************** 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Volunteers are needed to help with children’s church for Bible bowl Sunday or craft Sunday. If you would like 

to help you can contact Lourena Judy, Kyra Garrison or the church office. 

 

 

WEEK OF COMPASSION OFFERING 

Sunday, September 4
th

 we will receive a special Week of Compassion offering to help those devastated by the 

recent flooding in Louisiana, fires in California and other disasters in the United States and around the world. 

Envelopes will be in the pew pockets for your donation. Please make checks payable to Cynthiana Christian 

Church. 

 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY SUNDAY 

Sunday, September 4
th

 is Community Pantry Sunday. Our church is asked to donate cereals (hot or cold). 

Donations of cash are always helpful to purchase needed food items. Please make checks payable to Cynthiana 

Christian Church. 

 

 

CHURCH PICNIC 

Our annual church picnic will be held at Marie Hehr Park Sunday, September 18
th

 beginning at 12:30 P.M.  

That Sunday will be “Dress Casual Sunday” and you go to the park following the worship service. You can 

bring your dishes to church that you will be taking to the potluck picnic. The ovens will be on, the warming unit 

will be ready to keep your dishes warm and you can put your cold dishes in the refrigerator. Chicken strips, hot 

dogs and drinks will be provided.  

 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the church Saturday, September 10
th

 at 9:00 A.M. If you or someone you know has 

a project for this group, please contact Louis Kendall or the church office. 

 

 

INSTALLATION OF NEW OFFICERS: Installation of new officers will be held during the worship service 

Sunday, September 11
th

. 

 

CWF Circle News: The Circle will meet Tuesday, September 20, at 10 AM in Bish Hall.  Carol McDanell will 

lead a program for the creation of “Cheer Booklets” for the Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes.  The 

booklets will be crafted from card fronts from your recycled greeting cards.  If you have card fronts to donate, 

bring them to the group or place them in the labeled Green Chalice recycling bin in the Communion Preparation 

Room.  Any and All cards can be used for this project.   

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 
An expression of sympathy is sent to Anthony Little and family in the death of his sister Lou Smith, Corning, 

Arkansas who died August 28, 2016. 

 

----J. Leslie Fryman was admitted to Central Baptist for tests and observation….  Harold Coy, Jr., son of 

Virginia Coy is recuperating from a heart procedure….Sue Smith, mother of Cooch Hollar was admitted to 

HMH for tests and observation….Barbara Yearsley, daughter of Virginia Coy is recuperating from hip 

surgery. 

 

Several of you have asked for an address for the family of Geneva Lenox. You can send cards to Carl Williams, 

4341 Tellico Road, Roanoke, VA 24017. Memorial contributions may be made in memory of Geneva to the 

Alzheimer’s Association, Central and Western Virginia Chapter, 1160 Pepsi Place, Suite 306, Charlottesville, 

VA 22901 or to your local chapter. 

 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 
“I would like to offer my thanks to the Cynthiana Christian Church family for the cards, calls, Lords Lunch 

group and others expressing concern for me during my recent health problems. After follow-up visits with my 

doctors, I am doing very well. Thank you!”   Bobby Northcutt 

 

Bodie Woodrum and family would like to thank everyone for their concerns, cards and prayers during Bodie’s 

recent surgery. Larry was so uplifting and inspirational in our belief that miracles truly do happen for those who 

believe in the Lord. You are truly a people who care. Thanks again, the Woodrum’s 

 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet from 6:00 – 6:30 P.M. Tuesday, September 6
th

. Please note the change in date. 

 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING, PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN DATE! 

The Official Board will meet at 7:00 P.M. Tuesday, September 6
th

. Please note the change in date due to the 

Labor Day Holiday. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER: 

Elders: George Frazier, George Jacobs, Brad Allison, Donna Jacobs 

Diaconate: Robin Gray, Ch’m; Jay Brown, Mary June Brunker, Louis Kendall, Linda Ross, Mark Thomas, 

Luanne Wilson, Will Renaker 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mattie Ammerman, Susie Miller, Charles Isaac 

Communion Preparers: Rick and Susan Dycus 

Sound System: Wayne Stewart 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: DUE TO THE LABOR DAY HOLIDAY, THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE 

CLOSED MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 5
TH

. 
 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY, PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO MEN’S BIBLE STUDY, SATURDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 3
RD

. 
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BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # V will meet in the 

conference room following the worship 

service Sunday, September 4
th

 & 11
th

. 

Elders are Karen Adams, Marilynn Bell 

and Ishmael Hopkins. 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR (Sept. 11
th

 – 30
th

) 

 

Sept. 11
th

: Jerry Dawson,  

 Bryn Free 

Sept. 12
th

: J. Leslie Fryman, 

Grady Lawson 

Sept. 14
th

: Robbie Cox 

Sept. 16
th

: Tim Teater 

Sept. 18
th

: Kay Cox, Megan Gray 

McIlvain 

Sept. 20
th

: Hannah Thomas 

Sept. 21
st
: George Jacobs, Kaitlyn 

Swinford, Addison 

Moore 

Sept. 22
nd

: Mary Stewart,  

Andy Duckworth,  

 ♥Anthony Little, Mary 

Bell 

Sept. 24
th

: Katelyn Gray, 

 ♥M/M Danny Marsh 

Sept. 25
th

: Max Ogden 

Sept. 26
th

: Brett Hines 

Sept. 27
th

: Gary Carter, Joan 

Lawson 

Sept. 28
th

: Nathan Helsabeck, 

Rebecca Jenkins 

Sept. 29
th

: Ben Dycus, Cathy 

McCord 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message:   
        Tim will be filling in for me this Sunday in the pulpit as I will be in St. Louis, viewing four 

of Elizabeth’s  soccer games over the Labor Day weekend.  I hope the weather is cooler this 

weekend than it was last weekend.  Many of you had children playing soccer this past weekend 

and it was painful just sitting on the sidelines much less playing.  I enjoy St. Louis. I first visited 

the city in 1960 with my father as our scout troop attended the National Jamboree in Colorado 

Springs, Colorado. The next visit was with Anna for the General Assembly of the church.  That 

was back in my jogging days.  I remember we had visited the Botanical Gardens in St. Louis 

and I came up with the bright idea I would jog back to the hotel.  She told me it was too long a 

distance, but I was convinced it was not.  After all, I could see the arch and we were staying at 

the base of the arch.  Anna was correct.  It was ten miles from the gardens to the arch. It may 

have only been six, but ten sounds better.  I know it was long enough.  The next visit to St. 

Louis was another General Assembly, this time with my friend Gary Dearborn.  We spent a 

Saturday afternoon filling up sand bags for flood relief.  It was not long after, I made my last 

trip to St. Louis.  Several of our adults and many youth went to St. Louis for the terrible flood.  

Our job was to remove those wet sand bags from neighborhoods that had been flooded.  We 

also were joined in relief efforts by two men I will forever remember fondly, Jim Barnes and 

Harry Harney.  These fine Christian men rewired an A.M.E. church in Arnold, Missouri.  The 

last trip to St. Louis was without question the most rewarding one.  Do not forget this Sunday is 

our last occasion to contribute to the Week of Compassion funds for relief in needed areas.  

Week of Compassion funds were with us there in St. Louis, Week of Compassion funds were 

here in Cynthiana with our flood in 1997.  Who knows, I might try to find that church in 

Arnold, Missouri if I have any free time.  I would like to go back to that subdivision and recall 

where our youth worked so hard.   I have many pleasant memories in my lifetime, but none of 

those top the trips I have made with fellow church members and youth to assist those in need.  

The good news is we can do it in other parts of the country, we can do it right here in our own 

backyard.                         ………Larry      
 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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